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Special Events!                  **Look for weekly special event reminders in the elevators

• 6/1   Live Music: Student Bass Recital 
• 6/2   Live Music w/ Darlin' Jesse
• 6/3   Catholic Mass
• 6/3   Initial Book Club Meet: "Orphan Train"
• 6/5   Lifelong Learning Virtual Event
• 6/9   Root Beer Floats on the Patio
• 6/16-6/20 Summer Spirit Week- see flyer for details!
 
 
 
 
 
 

• 6/16  Father's Day Grill & Chill    
• 6/20 Summer Party
• 6/23 Guest Speaker Scott about Parkinson's
 Disease
• 6/24 LOONS: Friendship Feast
• 6/25  Resident & Food Council
• 6/28-6/29 FREE TABLE WEEKEND
• 6/29 Outing: St. Paul Saints Game
• 6/30 Spa Day!
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Age Magnificently

Our Community Newsletter
Discover what's going on in our community.

Administration
June is busting out all over!!!!  The air is warm, the grass is green, and the flowers are

in full bloom!   I’m so excited to spend my first summer with Round Lake.

I want to give a warm welcome to our new Marketing Director, Sergio!  His bio is on

page 2. We also have many new staff members in clinical and culinary.  We have five

new residents that are scheduled for a move-in this month.  So please, when you see a

new face let’s all give a nice “Round Lake” welcome.

I also want to wish all or Dad’s out there a very Happy Father’s Day!

Paula Hanson, Executive Director

612.491.7550

paula.hanson@lifesparksl.com

June 2025

  1740 Parkshore Dr, Arden Hills, MN 55112                                                    612.699.4590 
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Dietary
Hello Everyone-
The resident choice meal will be on Friday June 27th. You can submit your request for the meal via the
comment card box in the dining room. We will also be having a Father's Day Grill & Chill on Monday June
16th.  

Sam Cavallaro
sam.cavallaro@lifesparksl.com

As the seasons change, so do plans. Amanda will be staying at Round Lake. Molly has completed her
Manager in Training. and will begin at another Lifespark building in June. 

Marketing
Total Apartments Rented: 106 apartments            Total Resident Census: 113 residents                                        

Sergio Marquina is an experienced marketing professional with 3 years in the senior living industry.
Currently, at Round Lake Senior Living, where he specializes in creating impactful marketing strategies to
connect families with the right care solutions. Passionate about enhancing the lives of seniors, with a focus
on driving awareness, building strong community relationships, and ensuring residents and their families
have the resources they need. In his free time, he loves to spend time outdoors camping and going on hikes
with his girlfriend, and 3-year-old German Shepherd, Azula! 

We are still working on filling our building and welcoming a handful of new neighbors in the coming weeks.
We have a couple of studios and 1 bedrooms available in Independent living and Assisted living. We just
opened the Care Suites neighborhood for those who would benefit from a more intimate setting. Please
continue to refer your friends and families as openings are changing. 

Front Desk
612.699.4590

Maintenance
Hello everyone! I have a few things to note for this months newsletter.

1) We must have our doors closed at all times. Having your door propped open is a huge Fire Safety Risk. I understand the
reasoning behind having the doors propped, however, in the event of an emergency, you and all your belongings are subject to
danger. Not only should your doors be closed, but they should also be locked to deter any wandering or theft within the
building. I will be looking into specialized door closures for those who need the door to stay open while you enter/exit. If you
would like one, please put in a work order at the front desk. 

2) With spring right around the corner, you may need to adjust the heating/cooling on your thermostat. If you would like some
assistance with this, please let me know or put in a work order at the front desk. 

3) Keep up the great work with putting in work orders. That is the best and most efficient way to let me know you have items
that require my attention. As always, feel free to come to me with any questions you may have!

Andrew Kleiber
andrew.kleiber@lifesparksl.com
612.699.4590

Maintenance

Summer is upon us. If you have not already attempted to turn on your Air Conditioner please turn it on to
make sure it is cooling before our we really heat up for the summer. If you experience any issues please
contact the front desk to set up a Work Order. We want to ensure your comfort during the hot months, and
this will help with that.
Our residents have assisted with planting flowers around the community. While watering plants over the
summer, please make sure to wrap up hoses and turn off the water when complete. Thanks for all the
help!

Andrew Kleiber
andrew.kleiber@lifesparksl.com
612.699.4590

Community Life

Please review montly calendar and let Angela know of
any questions you have regarding community activities
and events! All residents and family are welcome to
join in any programs. The more the merrier! 

If you are interested in downloading the QUILTT app
to view the activities calendar from your mobile
device, please see Angela for assistance. Monthly
newsletters and calendars are always available on our
website roundlakeseniorliving.com

Angela Yarusso
angela.yarusso@lifesparksl.com
612.491.7552
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Clinical Page 3
We now have a standardized nursing form if you or your loved one will be out of the building. Please see
the front desk to pick up and return the form. This tool will help nursing have medication prepared,
residents ready, etc. 

Henry Bruhjell
henrybruhjell@lifesparksl.com
612.699.4590

I want to thank everyone who joined us for the last Grilling event in May. Please keep an eye out for the
next event in June, and make sure to bring a neighbor if you haven't seen them at one of these events. It is
always so much fun chatting with everyone at these events. And it's a great time to get to know new
people!

We continue to make ACH payments available to you. If you are interested in this, please stop by the front
desk for a form. Make sure once the form is completed that this form goes into the payment box so that I
can secure that information. Using the ACH payments gives you the ability to receive your statement and
know that this will be paid on the 2nd of the month without any extra effort on your part. If you have
questions on this, please contact myself or the front desk.

We are now offering statements via email. If this is an option you would like added to your account please
let me know via email.  patrick.winsor@lifesparksl.com

Patrick Winsor
patrick.winsor@lifesparksl.com
612.491.7547

Business Office 


